
 

6 May 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We would like to thank all those who have already made payment for the Culture & 
Challenge Days '25 and would like to remind those who haven't yet paid, to please log on to 
ParentPay and do this as soon as possible. 
 
If your young person is going to France (Year 8) or doing DofE (Year 10) during Culture & 
Challenge Days there is no need to pay. 
 
If you have any questions about Culture & Challenge please contact your Year Hub. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 
 


